
Addendum #2 

RFB PW 49-16 

PJ Adams Parkway (CR 4) Safety Improvements 

(LAP) 

 

 

 

This addendum is to notify all potential bidders that RFB PW 49-16, PJ Adams Parkway (CR 4) 

Safety Improvements (LAP) is cancelled.  We will re-advertise at a later date.  If you have any 

questions or concerns, you can contact the Okaloosa County Purchasing Office at 850-689-5960. 


